
From: Barbara Nielsen <bsnielsenhh@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/4/2014 5:17:24 PM 
Subject: Re: Follow Up

Will do. Can u just see the Gov. Sees the analysis I sent you. I can resend if necessary. Thanks

On Dec 4, 2014, at 5:15 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Barbara,
Please let me know if I can help with any you might need. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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